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October 14, 2017

Dear Friend of LIFT A VET,

The LIFT A VET Hurricane Relief Effort directly supports our veterans, their

families, and their communities isolated in Puerto Rico. Our project is

providing water purification to veterans from personal “drinking straw” filters,

to water bottle filters, and clinic/community filters that can process up to 5,000

gallons with 99.9999% purity capable of removing toxins and waterborne

pathogens including bacteria, viruses, and protozoan. This is a faster, more cost-

effective, and ecologically superior alternative to disposable water bottles.

In order to support our veterans and their communities, we are seeking

financial contributions to reach our goal of $50,000 or more, to purchase

and deliver these systems. We hope that you and/or your organization can

help support this project. Your generosity will allow us to provide immediate

clean drinking water to veterans in need. We are dedicated to assisting veterans

and extend our assistance to the community as well.

LIFT A VET is registered with the Puerto Rico Federal Affairs Administration

(PRFAA) in Washington, D.C. to deliver these goods to the island. LIFT A

VET is registered and authorized to do business in Puerto Rico. Our Puerto Rico

registration number is 369233; EIN: 81-1272342; Maryland ID: D17009093.

We can provide certificates for business operation in Maryland and Puerto Rico

as well as certificates of good standing for both locations upon request.

Thank you in advance for your support. Together we will continue to provide

veterans a better quality of life.

Sincerely,

Raul E. Rosas                           Javier Lecha

Executive Director                  President of the Board
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